
 
 

 

 

   

      

      

Dear Herschel Jones Middle School Parents/Guardians of In-Person Instruction Students: 

We appreciate you adjusting your schedules to accommodate the temporary shift of in-person instruction 
to online digital instruction this week. This is a follow-up communication to let you know that HJMS will 
continue to be closed for in-person instruction at least through the rest of this week. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this schedule change may cause, but hopefully we all can agree that 
the health and safety of our students and staff takes precedence over any other considerations at this time. 
Please know that the entire school building has been thoroughly cleaned and disinfected as we continue to 
monitor the number of of COVID-19 cases among students and staff and identify close contacts. 

Thank you for continuing to be flexible as we adapt our plans to ensure the safest and healthiest possible 
learning environment. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this temporary schedule, please 
reach out to Herschel Jones Middle School at 770-443-8024. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Brian Otott    Tammy Skelton 
Superintendent    Principal 

Herschel Jones Middle School 

WHAT?  HJMS will remain closed for in-person instruction. 

HOW LONG?  Until further notice. Parents will be contacted Friday, Oct. 23rd with an 
 update. 

SCHOOLWORK: Students should check Canvas each day for class assignments. Teachers 
 will provide students further direction on assignments. 
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